

6701 W. 64th Street | Suite 120 | Overland Park, KS 66202 Phone: (913) 754-8883 | Fax: (913) 754-8890

www.biaks.org

THE VOICE OF BRAIN INJURY

June 2023

Lynn Johnson Shamberg, Johnson & Bergman 2600 Grand Avenue, Suite 550 Kansas City, MO 64108

Dear Lynn:

We know there are many wonderful causes that **Shamberg, Johnson & Bergman** can choose to support, and we are so grateful to you for sponsoring the 2023 Brain Injury Association's Going the Distance Run on Memorial Day.

This year's run, with more than a thousand participants, provided an opportunity to educate the community about the random nature of this injury—whether through a workplace injury, a gunshot wound or accident.

It was a beautiful day for this wonderful run and all the traditional festivities—great food and drink, lots of vendors and the Chiefs Cheerleaders.

Our Honoree, Brent Parks, offered an inspiring message and we were honored to have Ralph Yarl and his family and friends participate. Ralph received a brain injury in April when he was shot in the head when he mistakenly went to the wrong house to pick up his brothers.

Your support has allowed us to continue serving the thousands of individuals and their families in Kansas and the Kansas City metro who've been affected by a traumatic brain injury. Please contact us with comments or questions.

Thank your.

On behalf of those we are honored to serve, thank you.

Sincerely,

Bev Jacobson

Development Director

Brain Injury Association of Kansas and Greater Kansas City is a 501 (c) (3) nonprofit organization. Your contribution of \$3000 is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.